
February 1, 2025 
 
This month’s meeting will be Monday, February 11, beginning at 7:00pm in Sacred 
Heart’s Margaret Mary Hall in Glenwood. 
 

At our last meeting we paid bills to: Lakes Area Chamber, Uptown Florist, Pope County 
Tribune, Toms Market and Supreme per Capita.  We also gave a donation to Morning 
Glory Gardens. 
 

Terry Duhn, representing Morning Glory Gardens, gave a presentation at the January 
meeting.  The gardens were started in the mid-60’s by Ed Barsness.  They have been 
maintained by mostly volunteers and they are currently improving the walkways to be 
more handicap accessible.  Anyone interested in helping maintain the gardens, or donating 
to this cause please call Terry at 32-292-1668. 
 

Members, please keep selling your Hawaiian Raffle tickets.  This is one of our main fund-
raisers of the year so please purchase or sell your tickets.  Also, return your sold tickets to 
KC Council #5727 PO Box 116 Glenwood, MN  56334.  Or you can give them to Kevin 
Marthaler or me before Sunday, February 16.  Thank you to everyone for your participa-
tion in this very worth fundraiser.  We will be drawing the winners for the Hawaiian Raf-
fle at Sacred Heart on Sunday, February 16.  Any member who is interested in attending 
the drawing should be at Margaret Mary Hall by approximately 12noon. 
 

St. John’s University is hosting the annual Diocesan Men’s Conference “Dare to Hope” 
on Saturday, February 22, from 8:30 – 4:00pm.  The deadline to register is Wednesday, 
February 12.  Check the bulletin for details. 
 

40 Cans for Lent starts on Ash Wednesday, March 5.  We have been fortunate to make 
this a tremendous fundraiser for our local food shelf.  Please help in any way you can 
again this year.  Look for drop-off containers at all three churches. Remember all mone-
tary donations are doubled during the month of March. 
 
Coming Events 
 February 2 – The Presentation of the Lord 
 February 14 – Valentine’s Day 
 February 16 – KC Hawaiian Raffle drawing at Sacred Heart 
 March 5 – Ash Wednesday – 40 Cans of Lent Kick-off 
 
I will be away from February 8 to February 16.  Please call Greg Kaiser (320-815-0280), 
Kevin Marthaler (320-491-1554) or Andy Peterson (612-385-2909), if you need assis-
tance from the Knights. 
 

For your insurance needs, contact Tony Rosemeir at 320-875-4543 or 320-368-0306 
 

Prayer of the Month:  Lord, as we celebrate Valentines Day this month, mat we not take 
for granted the love you give us directly and through our family, relatives and friends.  O 
Sacred Heart of Jesus, increase our love for you and others. 
 
                 Happy Valentine’s Day! 

        Alan Bryce Grand Knight 

                                            320-808-1878 
                  abryce@gctel.net 
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